
 

 

May 11, 2022 

Letter of Invitation for Professor Eli Hadad 
 
Dear Prof. Eli Hadad, 
    
I would like to invite you to visit the Department of Computer Science, Courant Institute of Mathemati-
cal Sciences from February 1, 2023 to May 31, 2023  at New York University.   
 
We confirm through this letter the association of the New York University with the Mackenzie Presby-
terian University, in response to the EDITAL CAPES PRINT project nº. 41/2017 (2019-2024), for dis-
cussion on the possible collaboration in a joint research project on Artificial Intelligence methods ap-
plied to high frequency data.  
 
We are grateful for your visit, and we look forward to working with you starting in February 2023 or 
before. 
 
Warm Regards,   

 

 
Dennis Shasha  
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